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Comments: I do not believe rock climbing anchors should be prohibited installations in wilderness. For me, rock

climbing has been the best way to explore new areas and connect with my local area. In North Carolina, I have a

list of places I want to go to just for climbing and if there was not anchors I would not do so. They provide safety

to climbers and are necessary as part of the sport.


